Brief des Präsidenten des int. Fatima-Weltapostolates

Dear Friend,

On the occasion of the worldwide campaign of Adoration to the Eucharistic Jesus for the children and the youth, organized by our World Apostolate of Fatima, on October 7, Feast of Our Lady of the Holy Rosary and anniversary date of the erection of our Apostolate as a international public association of the faithful of Pontifical Right, I am sending you the text for the Children's Holy hour, written for our Apostolate. Please try to gather children and youth for this practice, starting on the date mentioned before and continuing this devotion as many times as possible. Please, have a look at the contents of this document and use it wherever possible: in parishes, schools, universities, chapels, hospitals, communities, etc. Thank you very much and may Our Lady in Heaven get abundant fruits for Her beloved Son Jesus Christ.

In Christ and Mary Queen,

Prof. Américo Pablo López Ortiz

International President of the World Apostolate of Fatima

Hier herunterladen: Children-and-Youth-of-the-Eucharistbefore-the-Most-Blessed-Sacrament